From: Solaimanian. Jamal

To: McWilliams, Katherine ; Deardoff, Amy
Subject: FW: Buffalo River pollution
Date: Thursday, April 14, 2016 10:24:54 AM

Jamal Solaimanian, Ph.D., P.E.
Engineering Supervisor

Office of Water Quality, ADEQ
501-682-0620

jamal@adeq.state.ar.us

From: Peggy Sue [mailto:ozarks4peg@yahoo.com]
Sent: Thursday, April 14, 2016 10:21 AM

To: Solaimanian, Jamal

Subject: Fw: Buffalo River pollution

----- Forwarded Message -----

From: Peggy Sue <ozarks4pe ahoo.com>

To: "comment@adeq.state.ar.us" <comment@adeq.state.ar.us>
Sent: Thursday, April 14, 2016 10:13 AM

Subject: Fw: Buffalo River pollution

----- Forwarded Message -----

From: Peggy Sue <ozarks4pe ahoo.com>

To: "comment@state.ar.us" <comment@state.ar.us>
Sent: Thursday, April 14, 2016 8:56 AM

Subject: Buffalo River pollution

| absolute oppose the renewal of the NPDES general permit ARG590000. These wrong actions poison our first
National River and will poison our town and tourism. Have you all lost your minds? Do not allow this corruption
of our town and our life. Do the right thing. DO NOT ALLOW THIS PERMIT TO CONTINUE AND ALLOW
OTHER CAFO's TO HAPPEN. DO THE MORAL THING.

Margaret (Peggy) Johnson
Parthenon, AR
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